## Overstone Combined School PTA Newsletter July



This year the PTA has raised £6,700

A huge thank you for all your support.

Ice cream Friday will return again next Easter. This term it raised £550.



The PTA will sell sweets and cakes on selected Fridays from September.

The PTA summer raffle raised £480, thank you to those who bought tickets.

Thank you to everyone who came to the uniform sale. Uniform that isn't on the new guidelines has been donated to Aylesbury Vineyard. We still have some second hand uniform, if you need anything please email <a href="mailto:pta@overstone-wing.org">pta@overstone-wing.org</a>

There is no charge for uniform.

If you would like to raise funds for Overstone over the summer then please join our school lottery www.yourschoollottery.co.uk

The children's fete is on Friday 17th September